
February 2024 Release Notes

The DCI maintenance release for the web portal will occur on the morning of Wednesday, February 14, 2024, and will require the DCI web portal to be 
unavailable for all users from 1:30AM to 3:30 AM EST.

The DCI maintenance release requires a mobile app update. The new mobile app version will be available as early as Wednesday, February 14, 2024. All 
users will be forced to update their mobile app as early as Thursday, February 15, 2024. Thank you for being a valued DCI customer!
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